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HIGHLIGHTS 

 KCMH Australia acquires additional 5% interest in KCM Nigeria, the owner of 

the Nigerian iron ore licences. 

 The first shipment of sample material from the winzes arrived in Perth on 1st 

September and is currently being assayed by ALS Group. 

 The Company has up-graded its website (www.energio.net.au) with more 

information and photos of the area and drilling equipment. 

 

KCMH Nigeria acquires additional 5% of KCM Nigeria 

Energio Limited (EIO or Company) is pleased to announce that KCMH Australia 

has acquired an additional 5% interest in KCM Nigeria, to take its holding in KCM 

Nigeria to 75%.  As previously announced to ASX, KCM Nigeria is the owner of a 

package of iron ore licenses in Kogi State, Nigeria. 

The acquisition of this 5% interest by KCMH Australia wraps up the only 

outstanding minority holding in KCM Nigeria that is not already under option with 

the Company.  Accordingly, the Company is now in a position to acquire 100% 

control of the Nigerian iron ore licences owned by KCM Nigeria. 

 

Sample material from winzes landed in Perth 

The Company is pleased to advise that the first shipment of sample material from 

the winzes arrived in Perth on 1st of September and will be sent to the ALS Group 

for assay. This will serve to set up what will be the process for the analysis of an 

expected 40,000 plus drilling samples to be forwarded to Perth during the drilling 

program.  

This first quantity of material from the Agbaja Plateau was hand excavated from 

four selected locations in the area to be drilled and will provide a preliminary 

insight as to what may be expected when the field drilling and sampling activity 

starts. 
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The results of these assays are expected to be at best a guide to further activity 

and may result in amendments to the intended drilling programs being made. 

The drill rig (see website photos) is in transit and expected to arrive in Nigeria 

around the 14th September 2011. Drill hole surveys have been completed in 

preparation for drilling to commence by early October commensurate with the 

start of the dry season. 

We are expecting resource drilling to take some 6 months with report completion 

requiring a further 2 months. 

Announcements to market will be made as appropriate during this period. 

 

Company website updated at www.energio.net.au 

The Company has launched a new website to better communicate with 

stakeholders and investors. 

The website reflects a new vision and corporate strategy for the company.   

The website includes share price updates and an investor centre which includes 

useful information for investors.  Current and potential investors can also subscribe 

to receive all company announcements through the company’s email alert 

service. 

“The website will better communicate the vision, mission, values, corporate 

strategy and project milestones to our stakeholders and is a tangible 

commitment to be better at letting people know who we are and what we do”, 

said Energio Chairman Nathan Taylor. 
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